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District seeks high school boundary change feedback 
District community committee presenting potential changes in community forums 
 
On July 3, 2018, the board of directors directed the district to form a committee to help 
reduce enrollment at Jackson High School. The community committee is developing a 
recommendation to the board of directors on potential new boundaries in order to 
reduce enrollment at Jackson High School beginning fall 2020. Jackson High School is 
currently about 375 students over capacity, and that number grows annually.  
 
Potential boundary changes would affect all three comprehensive high schools, moving 
some current Jackson students to Cascade High and some current Cascade students to 
Everett High. The committee has developed two proposed boundary maps and is 
holding community forums to gather comments and concerns.  
 
Everett Public Schools would like your input on proposed new high school boundaries. 
Please attend one of the forums and share your thoughts: 

• Wednesday, Feb. 6, Gateway Middle School cafeteria, 6 – 7:30 p.m. 
• Thursday, Feb. 7, Cascade High School cafeteria, 6 – 7:30 p.m. 

The two map proposals are on the district website.  
 
You may also leave online feedback about the proposed boundaries and the work of the 
planning committee.   
 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 

https://www.boarddocs.com/wa/waesd/Board.nsf/files/B425GZ104121/$file/Resolution%201185%20HS%20Growth%20Plan%20Committee.pdf
https://www.everettsd.org/Page/26839
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8I4VpoVPDUulmZJQl_d7PVuBWNgwVOJBjD1SIbpnIlZUQktLQVQ3VFRYS09DSjgzQlVKWDBFVEpKVy4u
mailto:kreeves@everettsd.org

